From: RPUE IT - Rappresentante Permanente <rpue.rp@esteri.it>

Sent: mardi 13 avril 2021 18:20

To: (SG-RECOVER)
Cc: RPUE IT - Rappresentante Permanente

Subject: Letter by Ambassador Massari to Director General Gauer

Attachments: DG Celine Gauer.pdf

Dear ,

Please find here enclosed a letter addressed by Ambassador Maurizio Massari to the attention of Mrs Celine Gauer.

Kind regards,



Permanent Representation of Italy to the EU Rue du Marteau, 9 1000 Bruxelles

**≅**: (0032) 2 2200520⋈: rpue.rp@esteri.it



Brussels, 13.04.2021 Prot. 940

Ther Colon,

As my tenure as Permanent Representative of Italy to the European Union will come to an end next April 19th, I would like to thank you sincerely for our excellent cooperation.

Almost five years in Brussels have provided me with an extraordinary personal and professional experience.

My successor, Ambassador Pietro Benassi, will take office as Permanent Representative of Italy next May.

With my best regards,

Maurizio Massari

Celine GAUER Director General Service Department Recover Recovery & Resilience Task Force Department **European Commission** Rue de la Loi 200 1049 Brussels